
. . _ , I

# W UNITED STATES4
'''

y* - t, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

{ , j REGION I
* 'C 631 PARK AVENUE

of KING OF PRUSSI A. PENNSYLVANI A 19406.

.....

Docket No. 30-5520 MR 0 51979

New York Testing Laboratory
ATTN: Mr. E. Huff

Vice President
81 Urban Avenue
Westbury, New York 11590

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 79-01

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. F. Costello of this
office on March 5,1979, of activities authorized by NRC License No. 31-
02933-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Costello
with yourself at the conclusion of the inspection.

The area examined during this inspection was limited to a review of your
use of licensed material in areas where the NRC has jurisdiction. Within
thi:, area, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations
by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
observed.

From discussions at the conclusion of the inspection, it is our under-
standing that you plan to notify this office prior to performing radio-
graphic work in a non-Agreement State. If your intent differs from our

, understanding, please inform this office to that effect within seven (7)
days following the receipt of this letter.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be
placed in the Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any
questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely ,

6?? di,

Iobert0.McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection

Section
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